
411 S.W. 2nd Avenue
Suite 200

Portland, OR  97204
503-548-2797

info@progparty.org
May 23, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2760:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which extends for 6 years the sunset for
property tax exemption for alternative energy systems.

We suggest extending the sunset for 20 years.
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